
 

July 15th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

Everyone deserves the right to peacefully practice their beliefs without fear of persecution or 

imprisonment. 

 

This year marks the 21st anniversary of the beginning of the injustices faced by Falun Gong 

practitioners at the hands of the People’s Republic of China. Falun Gong is a spiritual practice 

that teaches the virtues of truth, benevolence, and forbearance. Since 1999, hundreds of 

thousands of practitioners have been brutally discriminated against and have been subject to well 

documented instances of abuse. 

 

I will continue to work to guarantee the basic rights of individuals both at home and abroad. No 

person should face harassment for simply following a different set of spiritual beliefs.  

 

Thank you for your advocacy on behalf of Falun Gong practitioners around the world. I stand in 

solidarity with your fight against injustice and mistreatment. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Angie Craig 

Member of Congress 


